



Come to the Middle School Book Fair! Middle School Library

Wednesday, March 15, 8:00 am – 4:00 pm &

Thursday, March 16, 8:00 am – 4:00 pm

This year the SCA is excited to partner with Communities in Schools by holding a book drive for the students of Binford Middle School.

Please consider donating a gently used middle school level book from home, or a new book from the fair to go directly to their library.

things to know We accept cash, check and charge. Please make checks payable to bbgb.

Your student will be attending the fair during English class, and may bring money to purchase books. If your child brings a check, please note in the memo field the amount that can be spent.

Parents are invited to come anytime during book fair hours.

All book fair purchases are final sale.

bbgb is pleased to give 15% of total sales back to St. Michael's School.

StM families and friends may also shop at bbgb's shop (3003 W. Cary St.) March 15-19 and 15% of the proceeds will go back to the school. Please mention that you are with StM when making your purchase.